Wyomissing Church of the Brethren
2020 Leadership Team Chair Report

Our Church’s Leadership Team is a group of faithful, dedicated people who generously give their time and talent
in support of our Church’s mission to show God’s love in our world.

Our Leadership Team is comprised of 5 Ministry Teams: Worship, Christian Education, Fellowship, Witness,
and Stewardship.
e  Our Worship Team works with the Pastor to plan for varied worship experiences including the ministry of
preaching, music, fine arts, seasonal events and special historical celebrations.
o Chair: Nancy Dotter; Vice-Chair: Abi Young
e Our Christian Education Team provides opportunities and resources for Christian education classes,
leadership training, small group study, personal enrichment, libraries, camps and retreats.
o Chair: Sue Blatt; Vice-Chair: Vicki Clements
e Our Fellowship Team plans congregational social opportunities, develops leadership for special interest
groups and effectively assimilates new people into the life of the Church.
o Chair: Darlene Dunn
e Our Witness Team encourages Christian values and promotes community service opportunities, shared
ministries and interpersonal peacemaking in the Church, community and family.
o Co-Chairs: Sandra Henderson and Diane Zimmerman
e Our Stewardship Team encourages Christian giving, administers Church funds, manages Church
properties, and provides educational opportunities for effective resource stewardship.
o Co-Chairs: Don Solinger and Lee Seifrit
e We thank Sandy Henderson, Don Solinger, and Diane Zimmerman for their hard work and dedication as
their terms have expired.

Executive members of our Leadership Team are:
e Jan Glass King, Pastor
e Pat Harris, Moderator
e Carl Voelker, Deacon Chair
o Ray Dotter, Treasurer
e Barbie Kuhns, Church Clerk and Financial Secretary

Our Leadership Team is continually working to develop Church programs that meet the needs of our congregation
and our community. We have responded to the events to deal with COVID. The congregation has responded to

all the changes and has embraced Zoom as our weekly worship.

As you review the Ministry Team reports, please join me in expressing thanks to all the volunteers who work
together throughout the year.

As always, we welcome suggestions, ideas and volunteers — if you are interested in contributing your time and
talents to become more active in Church activities, please contact any member of the Leadership Team.

It has been an honor to serve as your Leadership Team Chair for the past 6 years. Thank you for your continued
enthusiasm, involvement and prayerful support.

Many Blessings, John Robinson, Leadership Team Chair



